
Last week we celebrated Children in Need with a pyjama day at all our 
nurseries! 

 

 
 

Parents donated generously and we raised over £300 for the charity! 

 

 
 

We had lots of activities planned for the children, including crown making, 
songs and baking. 
 



 
 

Children making the crowns: 
 

 
 



Singing songs for children in need: 
 

 
 

This is what the children wished for... 
 

 



 

Thank you to all for your kind donations! 

 

 


